
	

 					Just	the	Facts	
		
Dwight-Englewood	Lower	School																																																																															 	 	June	1,	2018	
	
	
CALENDAR	OF	EVENTS	
		
Monday		 	 Butterfly	Assembly	Rehearsal;	5th	grade	families	welcome	if	unable	to	attend	actual	assembly	

on	June	7	as	noted	below	
	 	 	 	 	
Tuesday	 	 Field	Day	
	 	 	 	
Wednesday	 Kindergarten	Zoo	Presentation.		Parents	are	invited	1:30	p.m.	
	
Thursday	 	 LAST	DAY	OF	CLASSES	

Butterfly	Assembly	–	9:00	a.m.	5th	grade	families	invited		
	 	 	 5th	Grade	Year-End	Party	–	Rocky’s	Field	2:15	p.m.	
	
Friday	 	 	 5th	Grade	Promotion	Ceremony	–	Silberfein	Gymnasium	9:00	a.m.	
	
REMINDERS	AND	ANNOUCEMENTS	
	
FIELD	DAY…	
Field	Day	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	June	5,	2018.		Children	in	grade	1st	through	5th	will	participate	in	a	few	different	
cooperative	challenges	and	relays	that	will	involve	water	which	means	that	we	will	be	getting	very	WET	(weather	
permitting).		Please	help	your	child	be	prepared	by	providing	a	change	of	clothes	or	have	your	child	bring	in	a	bathing	
suit	and	t-shirt	to	cover	up.			
	
CAR	VISORS…	
In	thinking	ahead	to	next	year,	we	ask	all	parents	to	please	save	their	car	visors	that	are	used	during	afternoon	
pick-up.		The	visor	signs	are	very	important	at	the	beginning	of	the	year	because	your	child	will	have	a	new	
teacher	who	doesn’t	know	your	car.		As	a	matter	of	procedure,	we	do	not	issue	new	visors	for	returning	
students.		However,	if	you	have	lost	yours	or	want	a	duplicate	for	a	second	car,	please	email	Ms.	Bryan	at	
bryand@d-e.org	before	the	end	of	the	school	year,	and	it	will	be	ready	for	you	in	September.	
	
NEW	INFORMATION	
	
UPCOMING	MAILINGS	TO	PARENTS…	
	
Parents	will	receive	two	hard	copy	mailings	in	the	summer	along	with	an	import	email	containing	the	2018-
2019	class	lists.		The	first	mailing	will	be	sent	out	the	week	of	June	18th.		This	mailing	will	include	a	“What	to	



Expect”	letter	from	the	principal,	next	year’s	Lower	School	calendar,	dismissal	information,	and	several	other	
pieces	of	information.		The	second	mailing	in	mid-August	will	include	a	welcome	letter	from	the	teacher,	a	
phase-in	letter	for	preschool	and	kindergarten	parents,	several	important	forms	to	be	filled	out	and	returned,	
calendars,	and	a	music	brochure.		If	parents	do	not	receive	any	of	these	mailings,	they	should	contact	the	
Lower	School	office	at	201-227	3220.		
	
FROM	THE	NURSE…	
	
It's	time	again	for	the	annual	health	exams.	Exams	for	2018-2019	should	be	performed	between	January	2018	
and	July	15,	2018	and	forms	should	be	submitted	promptly	after	completion.	The	forms	should	have	arrived	in	
your	email,	but	if	you	cannot	locate	them,	they	can	be	found	at	www.d-e.org/enroll.		Please	follow	the	
directions	stated	for	children	who	have	their	exam	after	July	15,	2018.		Also	included	is	a	permission	form	for	
medications	in	school.		Kindly	anticipate	your	child's	needs.		If	your	child	needs	Ibuprofen	(frequently	needed	
for	fever	or	orthodontic	pain)	or	eye	drops	(over-the-counter	and	prescription)	this	school	year,	please		
have	this	form	completed	by	your	physician.		As	always,	you	may	email	me	at	kranem@d-e.org	with	any	
questions.	
	
	


